



# Agenda for Friends Meeting Tuesday 4th February 2025 The Hub Lavant Primary School at 6:30pm

## 1. Welcome

Kate Self, Siri Lundstrom, Kirsty Marsh, Adrian King, Dan Taylor, Malcolm Taplin, Olita Williams, Meg Falkner, Katy Weller, Rosie Rowbotham, Charlotte Mason, Chris Hicks, Holly Baron, Faye Rogers, Lucy Budge, Jason Bradbury, Amanda Smith.

## 2. Apologies

Carly Charlick

## 3. Financial Overview (CH) Handover in progress, catching up from September.

## 4. Correspondence

## 5. Events for Spring term

- a. As a group over Whatsapp we agreed to Fund the Woodpecker coach to Tuppenny Barn and the Doodle Learning resource.
- b. Leavers Hoodies – Can we agree to part fund the leavers hoodies? GSM have quoted £24 for kids sizes £25 for adult sizes. Polly will issue an order form and take care of it. In the future she advises asking a year 6 parent to organise this as they know all the kids and is easier for a parent of the class to chase...suggestion is we pay £14 and the parents pay £10?? Pheasant children are asking when their hoodies are coming and have noticed at multi school events that some Y6's get the hoodies at the start of the school year, could we do that?
- c. Valentines day - Hot chocolate and biscuit? Uniform swap along side it? Drop off in the morning, we have it all laid out for the afternoon. **Carly can help**
- d. Quiz Night - Lucy Blairner (Betsy and Brody's Mum) has offered to organise, new model is to remove the food from ticket price and just have drinks and nibbles.
- e. Mothers Day Sale - Friday 28<sup>th</sup> March **Carly can volunteer**
- f. Easter Egg Hunt - Friday 4<sup>th</sup> April. Dairy/ gluten free requirements? **Carly can Volunteer**
- g. Jumble Sale - Sat 26<sup>th</sup> April. Would drop off at a set time help ease pressure on Annette, re village donations?
- h. 30<sup>th</sup> Duck Race – Sunday 4<sup>th</sup> May at 2pm, Village Green. Kate has offered refreshments, if we get more volunteers, we may offer crafts and games...Chris Hicks can make Duck theme Cupcakes.
- i. Talent show – Update from Jason.
- j. Abseil – Amanda Smith
- k. Grants – Kirsty update

- l. Chichester Schools PTA meeting quick update – Colour Run idea...
- m. Lavant Village fete - Saturday 21<sup>st</sup> June, real focus on green this year. They have mentioned they may get a grant to help with keeping things eco so may have some entitlement to that pot. Cartons to replace Fruit Shoots?

## 6. AOB

Thoughts on only doing 1 disco a year?? Eek?

Sports Bibs for Sian to order

Any update from Adrian regarding the outdoor classroom

MUST SPEAK ABOUT ENABLING ARBOURS EXTRA CAPABILITIES!! 😊😊